
Middle School Car Line Guidelines

Please DO:
● Obey all traffic regulations
● Follow only the route prescribed on the map below, both in the morning and afternoon
● Have a sign in the window of your car that shows the name(s) of the child(ren) you are

picking up
● Remember that there is only one entrance into the parking area and only one way to

exit from the parking area
● Stop your car at close to the end of the portico when picking up and dropping off to

allow others to enter behind you
● Stay in your car while you wait for your child
● Line up for dismissal in one line on Central Avenue, facing north only (Orange cones

will indicate the beginning of the car line at the Brunswick Road intersection)
● Share this information with everyone who picks up your child
● Be polite and courteous to our neighbors and to fellow members of our community

Please DON’T:
● Wait on Brunswick Road for the car line to start
● Allow your car to idle
● Join the line on Central Avenue before 2:30 p.m.; if you arrive before that time, you will

be directed to move your car and rejoin the line at the appropriate time
● Turn onto Brunswick Rd. from Central Ave. until permitted by the security guard
● Travel east on Brunswick Road (from Valley Road) and make a right turn into either

driveway into the parking area (morning or afternoon)
● Ever enter the “Exit Only” driveway to the parking area
● Block neighbors' driveways or intersections; instead, yield as you approach them and

wait for sufficient room to pull forward.
● Double-park cars at the curb on Central Avenue. Do not advance until you can clear

parked parks. Do not block traffic flow.
● Park your car on car line and go into the building to look for your child
● Turn left when you exit the parking area
● Ask your child to meet you on Valley Road, surrounding streets, or anywhere other than

the designated portico area
● Let frustration get the best of you




